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 Declaration on Directive 2011/65/EU (formerly 2002/95/EC) 

"Restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in 
electrical and electronic equipment (RoHS) and the Delegated 

Directive (EU) 2015/863 amending Annex II to Directive 
2011/65/EU 
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We would like to inform you that these directives apply to electrical and electronic equipment and 
that the products we supply to you do not fall within the scope of the directives.  

Our products supplied to you are not intended for use in any product of the categories concerned. 

 

Irrespective of this, our raw material orders include the requirement that the materials to be 
supplied comply with the EU Directives 2011/65/EU (RoHS) and 2015/863/EU.  

Therefore, according to our current knowledge, we assume that the materials used by us do not 
contain any of the substances relevant according to the applicable directives or that the permitted 
limit values specified therein are not exceeded. We do not carry out any material analyses within 
the scope of quality assurance. 
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